
Re: 3235-0325 – Non-Substantive Change:

Form F-4 Justification for Non-Substantive Change:

The incremental decrease in cost burden of $8,197,953 is due to the change in how the 
Commission calculates the cost burden. The cost burden has been adjusted to reflect $400 rather 
than $600 per hour, which resulted in a decrease in the annual cost burden.


